CORRESPONDENCE 8/12/2025 DOCUMENT NO. 07828-2025

Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 8:51 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20250011

Attachments: Reject the FPL rate hike!; FPL is always hiking rates. Stop this current request for price

hike.

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20250011.

Thank you!

Antonia Hover

From: Laine Bouwens (Inbouwen@eagle.fgcu.edu) Sent You a Personal Message

<Inbouwen@advocatefor.me>

Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 6:01 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject the FPL rate hike!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than \$400. These ongoing rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than \$10 billion in profits over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL's request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida's working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate hike.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Laine Bouwens 1431 SW 66 Terrace Plantation, FL 33317 Inbouwen@eagle.fgcu.edu (954) 253-4236

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5673.

Antonia Hover

From: Debbie Deland (dcdeland@att.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<dcdeland@advocacymessages.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 8:29 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: FPL is always hiking rates. Stop this current request for price hike.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear PSC Commissioners:

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history.

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than \$400. These ongoing rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable.

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than \$10 billion in profits over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public.

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL's request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits.

Please stand up for Florida's working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate hike.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Debbie Deland 6278 Miramonte Drive Orlando, FL 32835 dcdeland@att.net (407) 234-6408

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5673.